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From: Martin, Craig

Subject: MWH Update

Date: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 3:35:21 PM
Attachments: disclaimer.txt

Jim,

When we met a few weeks ago you had indicated you expected feedback from MWH with respect to
Nalcor’s revised Budget for LCP around mid-September. Enquiring as to the status and what, if any
feedback you’ve received from them or if the timeframes have changed.

Please advise at your earliest convenience.

Thanks

Craig

Craig Martin, CMA
Executive Director,
Muskrat Falls Oversight Committee

(709) 729-0966
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